Richard Winter

From:

Richard Winter

Sent:

29 January 2019 16:19

To:

Cllr John Pennington

Subject:

RE: Trust monies allocation- educational purposes for Bingley folk- Fomer Bingley

Arts and Tech School (ANA Priesthorpe Annex)

Dear Cllr Pennington,

The amount is 226 thousand pounds I recall.

Priestthorpe primary could be a beneficiary but not the sole beneficiary as adults and children's are both mentioned in the 1889 trust deed.

Regards.

Richard

Sent from my Windows Phone

From: Cllr John Pennington Sent: 29/01/2019 13:52

To: Richard Winter

Subject: RE: Trust monies allocation- educational purposes for Bingley folk- Fomer Bingley Arts and Tech School (

ANA Priesthorpe Annex)

RICHARD, I may have missed it but what will be the net figure be to distribute? AND I originally thought that Priestthorpe Primary were to be the beneficial school? regards John P. PS. Perhaps better to email me only with vour response! Regards John Penn.

Councillor JOHN PENNINGTON Conservative Group Leader 07836 261557

From: Richard Winter

Sent: 24 January 2019 15:43

To: Cllr David Heseltine: Cllr John Pennington; Cllr Mark Shaw; Cllr Simon Cooke; Cllr Michael Ellis; Cllr Naveed Riaz Cc: Steve Hartley: Michael Bowness; Jason Field; Gladys Rhodes White; Clir David Warburton; Claire Tomenson; Phil

Barker: Ben Middleton

Subject: FW: Trust monies allocation- educational purposes for Bingley folk- Fomer Bingley Arts and Tech School (

ANA Priesthorpe Annex)

FAO WARD MEMBERS BINGLEY & BINGLEY RURAL

Dear Clirs.

Please find my letter attached for the attention of all Bingley and Bingley Rural Ward members and the enclosures referred to .

I would be grateful for your observations by email please on how you or your constituents feel the funds might be allocated.

Please be aware the trust funds can only be applied for the benefit of Bingley folk and the final decision is that of the trustees of the Regulatory and Appeals committee (chairs Cllr Warburton) rather than the Council.

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks in anticipation,

Richard,

Richard Winter - Solicitor for the Council as trustees

Deputy Team Leader

Property, Commercial and Development Team

Tel: 01274 434292 Mobile: 07582 103592 ● Room 302, 3rd Floor, City Hall, Bradford, BD1 1HY or DX 11758 - BRADFORD

City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council
Department of Corporate Resources – Legal and Democratic Services

"Working with people and partners for a healthier, caring, more prosperous and sustainable Bradford District."

Bradford is the world's first UNESCO City of Film

This email, and any attachments, may contain Protected or Restricted information and is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. If this email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Bradford Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this email. Emails may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.